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June 14, 2012 

 

 

Ms. Jaclyn A. Brilling, Commission Secretary 

New York Department of Public Service 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223 

 

Dear Ms. Brilling: 

 

On behalf of Barr Tell USA, Inc., enclosed are revisions to its New York PSC Tariff No. 3.  

Revisions are being made in accordance with the Commission’s May 24, 2012 Order and June 1, 

2012 Errata in Case 12-C-0112.  Please note that there is no fiscal year 2011 switched access 

billing data to use with the revenue reduction methodology prescribed by the FCC.  As a result, 

terminating access rates match those found in the Order and Errata mentioned above.  An 

effective date of July 3, 2012 is requested. 

    

If there are any questions, I can be reached at 704.782.7738 or 704.699.9451 (cell). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Jerry Weikle 

 

Jerry Weikle 

Consultant to Barr Tell USA, Inc. 
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